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I am a physician strongly in support of banning corporations from practicing medicine. 

I am radiologist and I have seen how corporations only care about profit and put that 

above patient care time and time again.  Corporations are slowly destroying 

healthcare in America. 

 

Usha murphy, MD, MBa  


